
To all Members of Eastern Ranges Football and Netball Clubs, 

 

At a recent EENA and EEFL meeting, it was decided unanimously by our 4 clubs of the league, that 

we would all be in favour of creating a junior netball and football competition for the remainder of 

this season.As you are all aware COVID-19 restrictions are continuously easing and this provides a 

great opportunity to get our junior players back playing the sport they all love. 

 

The format for our competition will consist of 4 weeks of play on a Sunday, starting on 26th July and 

continuing on to the 2nd August, 16th August and 23rd August. We will be filling a junior colts team, 

senior colts team and 16 Under, 13 Under, 11 Under netball sides. There will be no best player votes 

or points for winning, just an opportunity for all our young players to get out, run around, practice 

their footy and netball skills and enjoy a social day of competition. 

All clubs in our league will play on the same day and at the same location with each club potentially 

hosting a home game. 

 

Trainings will be needed and give a great opportunity to allow coaches to get their players back into 

the swing of sport and refine their skills. These trainings could be starting very soon. 

 

As with any type of event, all clubs are working towards getting all COVID-19 protocols followed and 

adhered too, and we hope that all members will follow these rules and help us to keep everyone 

safe. 

 

We need to say a big thankyou and well done to EENA and EEFL and everyone that has been 

involved in promoting the need for a junior competition. It is a great achievement that we can 

continue to promote our junior players of the club and get our sporting clubs back and running for 

the future of all our members. 

 

If your child/children are unavailable to play, please contact Mark on 0437 284037 or Zoe on 0428 

946083. 

 

Kind Regards,  

 

Mark Hannemann    &     Zoe Traeger 

PRESIDENT                           PRESIDENT 

Football Club                       Netball Club 

 


